From: Victoria Maxwell-Turanski

To: Clerks

Subject: Dec 1st Town Council Meeting Community Input
Date: November 28, 2020 5:02:52 PM

Hi there,

To Town Council:
I am writing in regard to the Mulock Property Emerging Design Concept presentation agenda point.

I am a resident of Newmarket and have grown up playing competitive volleyball. Each summer for the last 10 years
I have had to travel to Aurora or East Gwillimbury to play beach volleyball regularly. Many of the other towns that
comprise York Region have multiple beach courts available to their residents. Meanwhile, Newmarket is lacking a
single public beach court. This town is home to many amazing volleyball players who would greatly benefit from
and appreciate beach courts being located in the new “Central Park” of Newmarket. Our town has wonderful
opportunities for soccer, basketball, baseball, football, etc. players to use outdoor space, but no such thing exists for
our prominent group of volleyball players. We would be grateful to be given the same opportunity as other athletes
in Newmarket so that we can thrive and grow where we live.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Tori Maxwell-Turanski



